HB 2670 —--— PRESCRIPTION DRUG DISTRIBUTION
SPONSOR: Morris (140)

This bill adds drug outsourcers and third-party logistics providers
to statutes regarding wholesale drug distributors.

It is unlawful for a pharmacy to receive prescription drugs from
anyone other than a drug distributor, drug outsourcer, third-party
logistics provider, or licensed pharmacy.

No person may act as a drug outsourcer or third-party logistics
provider without obtaining a license from the Board of Pharmacy.



